
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 206 

WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-U012 
March 29, 1924. 

SUBJECT: Corrections in Inter-District Time Schedule. 

Dear Sir:-

By agreement between the Federal Reserve 
Bank of San Francisco and the Federal Reserve Bank 
of Minneapolis the following changes should be made 
in the inter-district time schedule: 

Seattle to Minneapolis - St, Paul - 3 days-
Minneapolis - St. Paul to Seattle - 3 days 

Very truly yours, 

j', C. Noell, 
Assistant Secretary. 

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL F. R. BANKS. 
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